
    

   

St. Camillus Residential Healthcare Facility contracts with numerous vendors to assist with 
the provision of services, equipment, and supplies needed to serve our residents and staff. 
Given that a portion of Medicaid and Medicare funds are used to support these goods and 
services, St. Camillus is complying with the disclosure legislation by summarizing the types of 
contracts we enter into which includes but is not limited to: staffing and clinical specialties, 
clinical supports (pharmacy, laboratory, telehealth, etc), support services (dining, laundry, 
information technology, etc.), and the environment (physical plant maintenance, security, 
etc.). 

For more information on our vendor relationships as it relates to this disclosure requirement, 
please contact our Vice President of Finance at 315-488-2951. 


